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BCICA	WELCOMES	NEW	MEMBERS	
	
The	BCICA	Board	of	Directors	would	like	to	extend	a	warm	welcome	to	two	new	contractor	members,	Wayne	Hofer	of	
Hofer	Mechanical	Insulation	Inc.	in	Kelowna	B.C.,	and	Jesse	McGee	of	Sprint	Installations	Ltd.,	located	in	Surrey	B.C.	
	
Hofer	Mechanical	Insulation	Inc.	is	the	first	member	to	join	under	the	Affiliate	Membership	category	which	was	
approved	by	the	members	at	the	AGM	last	year.	Like	most	contractor	“Corporate	Representatives”,	Wayne	has	worked	
as	a	tradesman	in	the	industry	for	many	years.	He	will	undoubtedly	use	his	expertise	and	professionalism	to	further	
raise	the	standard	of	mechanical	insulation	work	in	the	Okanagan	Region.	As	expectations	are	high	for	the	growth	of	the	
QAC	Program	throughout	the	Province,	there	is	no	doubt	that	Wayne,	and	Hofer	Mechanical	Insulation	Inc.,	will	want	to	
fly	the	QAC	Certified	Logo	by	taking	the	final	membership	steps	as	soon	as	possible.	In	the	meantime,	we	wish	Wayne	the	
very	best	and	urge	BCICA	Members	to	provide	Hofer	Mechanical	Insulation	Inc.	with	the	support	and	backing	of	BCICA	
wherever	possible.		

The	newest	company	to	join	BCICA	is	Sprint	Installations	Ltd.	With	a	combined	experience	“on	the	tools”	of	over	45	
years,	Jesse,	Riley	and	Pat	McGee	of	Sprint	Installations	Ltd.	have	youth,	experience	and	history	that	will	
surely	add	to	the	professional	ranks	of	BCICA.	Having	met	all	the	requirements	of	a	QAC	Certified	Contractor,	
Sprint	Installations	Ltd.	joins	the	professionals	that	have	opted	to	invest	in	themselves,	their	company	and	the	

MI	industry.	Welcome	aboard	and	congratulations	for	joining	BCICA,	the	voice	of	professional	mechanical	insulation	
contractors,	committed	to	“saving	energy	for	the	future”.	

		

AGM	/	CONTRACTORS	MEETING	/	DINNER	
	
The	BCICA	Board	wants	to	remind	all	members	of	the	upcoming	AGM	/	Contractors	Meeting	/	Dinner	that	is	booked	for	
Thursday	November	15,	2018	at	the	Best	Western	Plus	Coquitlam	Inn	Convention	Centre	-		319	North	Rd.,	Coquitlam	BC.	
The	AGM	(Members	Only)	is	scheduled	from	5-6	p.m.,	followed	by	Dinner	/	Presentation	(Ronald	Coleman)	for	all	MI	
contractors.	Socializing	 is	encouraged	with	a	cash	bar	open	from	9-11.	Mark	your	calendars	and	watch	for	updates	 in	
October.		
	 	
BCICA	ANNUAL	CHRISTMAS	PARTY		
	
Once	again	BCICA	is	having	the	annual	Christmas	Party	at	the	River	Rock	Casino	and	Resort	in	Richmond	BC.	This	year	the	
event	is	scheduled	a	week	later	(Saturday,	December	8,	2018)	in	order	to	reduce	scheduling	conflicts.	This	is	BCICA’s	60th.	
Anniversary	so	expect	some	extra	prizes	and	activities.	Again,	mark	your	calendars	and	watch	for	updates.		
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